Physical Education at
The Brow

PE and Sport Premium Spend
2021-2022 (Evidencing the Impact)

This academic year we have spent our PE and Sport
Premium Funding on raising physical activity across
the school.

We have purchased a Daily Mile track which is located
on the school playground. The Daily Mile is a fantastic
initiative which aims to improve the physical,
emotional and wellbeing of children. Coming soon, we
have a new Adventure Frame, which will also be
situated on the playground. The climbing frame is
made up of numerous obstacles, featured at different
levels, that naturally raise children’s enthusiasm and
excitement levels. This one of a kind structure develops
children’s fine and gross motor skills, balance,
proprioception, strength and core stability.

In addition to the above resources, we have purchased
an Orienteering and Outdoor Adventure Course. This is
a Cross-Curricular package which provides the
infrastructure, resources and knowledge to support
physical activity across the whole curriculum.

Watch the video (link below) to learn more about our
new cross-curricular learning resource.

B Enrich Education - Services & Products

This year we have audited our PE resources and bought
additional resources so that we can offer a broader
range of sports and activities. Children at The Brow now
have opportunities to learn tri-golf, ultimate frisbee
and badminton.

We have

continued to increase our school’s
participation in competitive sport by re-joining the
School Games calendar for another year. This has
enabled us to offer many competitions throughout the
school year. We hope that those children who have
participated in events enjoyed their experiences and
now feel inspired to compete in events outside of school.
Some of the funding has helped us to offer transport to
events. We are delighted to have achieved the Silver
School Games Mark Award for this academic year.

This year we have also renewed our subscriptions to
both Teach Active and PE Passport. These fantastic
resources enable us to promote physical activity across
the curriculum further enhancing the profile of sport.

We are pleased to hear that the Department for
Education has confirmed that the Primary PE and sport
premium funding will continue for academic year
2022-23.


https://youtu.be/pQH_htQGqrQ

